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Via FedEx
April 16,2021

WCTE (PBS)

229 E Broad Street

Cookeville, TN 38501

Attention: Becky Magura, President and CEO

Re: DIRECTV Local Receive Facility (“LRF”) Address Change for Nashville, TN DMA
Dear Ms. Magura:

This letter is to notify you that, as early as June 21, 2021, DIRECTV will move to a new LRF in the
Nashville, TN designated market area. The new LRF address is as follows:

441 Murfreesboro Road
Nashville, TN 37210

DIRECTV has conducted a survey of your station’s over-the-air (OTA) signal at the new LRF, and
the results confirm that the OTA signal does not meet the good quality signal standard
specified by the Federal Communications Commission’s Rules, 47 CF.R. § 76.66(g).
Retransmission by DIRECTV of the station’s signal is pursuant to the Must Carry Rules, so
DIRECTV has arranged for an alternate means of delivery of your station’s signal to the new
LRF through the end of the current election cycle, December 31, 2023.

But, as of January 1, 2024, the station will be responsible, at its sole cost, for delivery of a good
quality signal via an alternate means to the new LRF location. Please arrange for signal delivery
as of such date in order to maintain continuity of service on DIRECTV.

Technical questions regarding the LRF move or signal delivery to the new LRF can be addressed
with our Locals-Technical team at locals-technical@directv.com.

Sincerely,

DIRECTV Locals-Business
locals-business@directv.com

Mail Stop LA5/N321, 2260 East Imperial Hwy, El Sequndo, CA 90245



